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Faculty of Health and Life Sciences 

University of Exeter Medical School  
St Luke’s Campus  

Heavitree Road  
Exeter  

EX1 2LU  

CoPECaD@exeter.ac.uk 

Early cancer diagnosis and community pharmacies in deprived areas (CoPECaD) national 

survey 

 
Dear Community Pharmacy Staff member, 
 
We are writing to invite you to take part in a national online survey. This is an NIHR funded research 

study being conducted by researchers at the University of Exeter Medical School. 

We are interested in learning more about the usual practice of customer-facing community pharmacy 

staff regarding your experiences of asking customers about their symptoms when they seek over-the-

counter treatment for symptoms which may be potentially related to cancer. We are interested in 

exploring barriers to such practices and in examining how your pharmacy setting (for example 

rural/urban) and other characteristics might affect your usual practice. 

Your responses will be confidential and anonymous, and you will have the chance to be entered into 
a prize draw for one of ten £50 vouchers on completion of the survey. If you have already completed 
this survey, please ignore this letter and we would like to say thank you for your valuable 
contribution. 
 
Please click on the following link or QR code to learn more about CoPECaD questionnaire and to 
participate: 

           

     
https://exe.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5aMvo11mJEBm3ae 
 
 

 
We want to thank you in advance for your participation.  
 
Kind regards,  

 

 
Dr Judit Konya (Principal Investigator), on behalf of the research team 
 
 

 

This study/project is funded by the NIHR [SPCR FR 5 (NIHR602)/School of Primary 

Care Research]. The views expressed are those of the authors and not necessarily 

those of the NIHR or the Department of Health and Social Care. 
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